
From: oksun@gci.net [mailto:oksun@gci.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 8:21 AM 
To: Rep. Charisse Millett 

Subject: HJR No. 40 

 

Subject: Support for HJR No. 40 
I have reviewed the content of this State Legislative Resolution and am in agreement with its content and 
hereby express my support.  
I have been involved with the Cook Inlet beluga whale issues for the past 9 years and belief that I have a 
good understanding of the situation.  
The economic impact has been grossly mis-stated and a professionally done and more encompassing 
economic analysis is absolutely necessary. In addition the critical habitat designation has been done too 
broadly without any consideration for exclusion of certain areas. 
I support the resolve-clauses as stated in the HJR 40 

 

Heinrich Springer 
PO Box 232114 
Anchorage, AK 99523 
Alaska resident since 1960 


